
Project Update: January 2016 
 
It has been follow as the calendar programme with an advance of the 50% of trips made. For 
the coast of the Departamento de La Libertad has been sightseeing bottle nose dolphins 
(Turiops truncatus), pantropical spotted dolphins (Stenella attenuata), however no whales for 
the present moment. The interaction with the fishermen has been of indifference to the task 
performed. A very important result is that the size of the sighted groups are less than 10 
individuals. 
 

 


